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Postal Ballot on IMU legal representative 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I would like to report about the outcome of the postal ballot on IMU legal representative,  
see IMU AO Circular Letter 6/2015 
(http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-
2016/IMU_AO_CL_6_2015.pdf).  
 
The resolution 
 
“The Secretary of the IMU is authorized to sign on behalf of IMU in general as its legal 
representative.” 
 
was passed. We received votes from 32 countries with a total vote of 91 votes in favor, 0 
against, and 0 abstentions or spoiled votes. 
 
This resolution was added as Resolution 14 to the list of resolutions that were passed at the 
17th General Assembly meeting in Gyeongju, Korea, August 10-11, 2014, see 
 
http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Organization/GA/Resolutions/RESOL2014amende
d.pdf.  
Thank you for your contribution. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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